
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shannon Miller – Senior Auditor 

 

Shannon joined Johnson County Audit Services as a Senior Auditor in May 2019. Prior to joining 

Johnson County, Shannon worked for Hallmark in both accounting and internal audit roles. 

Additionally, Shannon worked in public accounting at Mize Houser & Company with an emphasis 

on auditing cities, school districts, federal grants, and non-profit organizations.  

 

Shannon has BSB in Accounting and Master of Accounting degrees from the University of Kansas. 

She is a Certified Public Accountant and an active member of the American Institute of Certified 

Public Accountants, Kansas Society of Certified Public Accountants, and the Institute of Internal 

Auditors.  

 


